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To slow the spread of COVID-19, several states have implemented “shelter-in-place” orders for residents to stay at 
home. On 3/22/2020, we shared additional information as a follow up to the President’s March 16 updated 
Coronavirus Guidance for America, which stated that health care workers must maintain normal work schedules 
during this pandemic.  

Traveling to and from work  

Colleagues in areas where “shelter-in-place” orders are in effect should do the following:  

Keep your Trinity Health-issued ID badge with you when you leave your home to travel to and from work. 
Your badge reflects that you are a health care worker or work for a health care organization, and therefore, you are 
permitted to leave your home, in line with the Coronavirus Guidance for America shared on March 16.  

Working from home  

As shared in recent communications, there are certain Trinity Health functions in which working from home is 
possible. Colleagues in those roles are working from home so that we can contribute to social distancing efforts in 
our communities to slow the spread of COVID-19. 

Colleagues who were approved to work from home should continue to work from home until further notice.  

Contact your manager if you have any questions.   
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